
Sample email to the City of Delta regarding Tsawwassen Town Centre mall 
redevelopment  

 

Date:  

Dear Mayor and Council,  

I would like to express my concern about Century Group’s proposed redevelopment for 
Tsawwassen Town Centre.  

Although I support growth and development in our community, I am extremely concerned about 
the impacts that such high density would create. Because everyone in Tsawwassen shops and 
frequents the stores and businesses throughout the town core, the added density will create traffic 
havoc. It will add strain on our roads and on our local amenities such as parks and rec centres, 
never mind our schools. And it will add pressure to our already limited supply of health care 
providers.  

We are also opposed to high rises. Increased density and additional housing options can be added 
with six-storey, mid-rise buildings on the same site. High rises are not needed.  

Plus we are concerned that Tsawwassen’s unique character will be forever altered.  

We encourage you to deny this application unless the high rises are changed to mid rise buildings 
and unless the density is reduced to a sustainable level.   

 

Sincerely,  

[ first name and last name]  

[complete mailing address including postal code] 

  

 


